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December 2023Our Leadership Team
Kyle Baalman Executive Director
Sheila Robeen, RN Director of Nursing
Kim Chisholm Asst Director of Nursing
Lynn Sloan, RN Treatment Nurse
Tessa Droege Director of Rehab
Maggie Vinson Director of Admissions
Julie Breden Business Office Manager
Arieanna Morris Social Services Director
Addie Rhodes Dietary Manager
Lea Miller Activities Director
Dennis Hould Maintenance Director
Angel Gibson HSKP/Laundry Director
Cassie Kamp Human Resources

Veterans Honored
We take great pride in honoring our Veterans

every year. Both resident Veterans and staff
Veterans walked the parade of honor while the
residents and staff clapped and thanked them. A
luncheon was then held and families were able
to enjoy lunch with their Veteran.

St. Norbert’s School also came to say, “Thank
you for your service.”

Adopt a Resident Tree
If you would like to make a resident’s Christmas

merry & bright, adopt a resident, take a light bulb from
our tree. Each bulb is assigned to a resident & has ideas
for that specific resident.



Veterans Luncheon

Glen Wright and family

Jerome Hayn and daughter

Severine Baalman and family

Save the

Date
Dec 7 @2pm Brownie Day
Dec 15 Waylon Craigmiles
Dec 20 Pat Jones/singer
Dec 21 Res Christmas Party

Outing to Straight Home
Fall brings beautiful weather

and fun times. We love our trips
to Straight Home, good food
and a bit of adult entertainment;
cross our fingers we will hit the
jackpot!

Luther McMillen

Suzanne Kamp

Lorraine Hillen

Jeanette Bova

Suzanne Kamp played all day on $5.

Barbie Churchman on National Fast Food
Day



RESIDENT BIRTHDAYS
George Kamp Dec 2
Vera Herter Dec 3
Lorraine Hillen Dec 9

EMPLOYEE BIRTHDAYS
Leslie Maynard Dec 13
Tiffany Kuhlman Dec 13
Tanner Bick Dec 17
Stephanie Siemer Dec 18
Lea Miller Dec 24
Angel Gibson Dec 28

Stacy Swan Dec 31

EMPLOYEE
ANNIVERSARIES

Joann Wade 17 Years
Lynn Sloan 1 Year
Chelsie Schobernd 1 Year
Amy Morris 1 Year

Thank You Joann! We value you!

Jan Clore

Employee of the Month
Residents voted Jan Clore as

Employee of the Month for
November! Jan has been a
C.N.A. here for 23 years! Jan is a
valuable asset to our team,

always going above & beyond
for the residents and her
co-workers.

Dixie Foiles is pictured celebrating
National Fast Food Day; we enjoyed some
McDonald’s!

Fall Fest
Thank you to everyone that

came to our Fall Fest and made
it such a success. The magic
show was great, we are so glad
St. Norbert’s School was able to
join us.

Joe & Violet Sievers pose at the photo
booth.

Season of Giving
“The measure of your life will

not be in what you accumulate,
but in what you give away.” —
Wayne Dyer




